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Ms. April Bayley 
Bayley’s Quality Seafood 
Scarborough, ME 04074 
e-mail: bayleysseafood@aol.com

RE: Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0110221 
Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) Application #W000990-5P-E-R 
Permit Retirement 

Dear Ms. Bayley: 

By this letter, the Maine Department of Environmental Protection is retiring the above referenced 
MEPDES permit/WDL (permit hereinafter) that was lasted issued to Bayley’s Quality Seafood on 
August 14, 2018, for a five-year term. Department rule Chapter 2, Rule Concerning The processing of 
Applications and Other Administrative Matters, Section 21(A) states in relevant part as follows: 

21. License Renewals, Amendments and Transfers. Applications for renewed, amended or 
transferred licenses are subject to all of the provisions of this rule and the following requirements:  

A. Renewals. Renewal applications must be submitted prior to the expiration of the existing 
license. If a renewal application is not timely submitted prior to expiration of the existing 
license, or is timely submitted but not accepted as complete for processing in accordance 
with section 11(B) of this rule, the license lapses. 

The above referenced permit expired on August 14, 2023, and the Department’s records indicate, that as 
of the date of this letter, more than eight (8) months after the expiration date of the permit, a renewal 
application has not been filed to renew the permit. Therefore, the permit has lapsed and is no longer 
valid. We will be inactivating it in our database so that Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) and 
billing statements will no longer be sent to Bayley’s Quality Seafood. We are also notifying the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency of the permit retirement. 
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Should Bayley’s Quality Seafood or another entity want to discharge process waste water to surface 
waters of the state or a sub-surface waste water disposal system, from the facility located at  
314 Pine Point Road in the Town of Scarborough, it would need to file an application with the 
Department for a new permit. 

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please feel free to call me at 287-7693. 

Sincerely, 

Gregg Wood 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Water Quality 

Enc. 

cc: Fred Gallant, DEP/SMRO 
Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO 
Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO 
Christopher Everett, DEP/CMRO  
Richard Carvalho, USEPA  
Sandy Mojica, USEPA 
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